
                
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Lunchroom facilities at Clairlea Public School are limited and therefore are provided primarily for 
those students who are bussed (generally, our French Immersion students. 
 
We believe that it is in the best interests of children to leave the building for a break over the lunch 
hour. If you, as many, are unable to be home at lunch, please consider making arrangements with a 
neighbour, friend or family member for supervision to allow your child to get out at lunch. 
 
Please indicate on the attached form if (a) your child will leave at lunch or (b) remain on school 
property.  
 
Please discuss with your child the lunchroom expectations as outlined in the Student Agenda. 

NOTE: Please try to send a litterless lunch. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Denise A. Phillips    R. Bismilla 
Principal     Vice Principal                                                                             

Clairlea Lunchroom Information 2008 - 2009 
 
STUDENT: 

 
LAST NAME                                  FIRST NAME 

 
TEACHER:   
 
ROOM #   
 
PLEASE SELECT ONE: 
 
         My child will be going home for lunch and will not be registered to remain at school during        
         lunch. 
 
 
         My child will be registered to remain at school for lunch Monday to Friday. 
 
(We/I understand that our child will NOT be allowed to leave school property during the lunch hour 
unless under exceptional circumstances. Such requests must be made in writing by parents.)  
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                     
Date      SIGNATURE OF PARENT/GUARDIAN 
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